MEMO

Date:
June 1, 2009
To:
ASAA Member Schools

cc:
Rugby Alberta Match Officials Association (RAMOA)


Rugby Alberta


Alberta Junior Rugby Association (AJRA)

From: 
ASAA: John Paton, Executive Director and Michelle Reeder, Assistant Director


ASAA Rugby Commissioners: Pat Forsyth and Craig Patton

Re: 
Clarification on ASAA Rugby IRB Rules
Consistent to the February memo put out by the ASAA regarding Rugby ELV’s, ASAA is following ALL International Rugby Board Rules (the 2009 IRB Laws can be found at http://www.irb.com/lawregulations/laws/index.html).
Modifications were made to ELV’s as of May 23, 2009 and therefore the playing rules used by ASAA shall be those endorsed by the International Rugby Board from this point forward, which includes the 2008-09 ASAA Rugby Provincial Championships.

For further clarification on the above issues, please consult the ASAA Commissioners Pat Forsyth (pat.forsyth@ei.educ.ab.ca ) and Craig Patton (pattonc@lrsd.ab.ca ) on rugby specific issues, John Paton (john@asaa.ca) on ASAA policy issues and Paul Cassidy (pwcmatchofficial@shaw.ca (c) 780-232-4574) on officiating related issues. 

Thank you and good luck at provincials.

